
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are on the countdown towards the end of the academic year with two 
weeks to go. Tomorrow, we will be waving off our Year 6 pupils on their 
residential; I am sure that they will have a great weekend and will make 
some lifelong memories. Thanks must go to the staff who are giving up 
their free time to go to Condover. The weather is looking good! I hope that 
you all have a great weekend,  

Best wishes  

 
 

 

Principal  

 

Reception Class Worship Friday 8th July                                                                   
Our lovely Reception Class will be leading Friday Worship tomorrow.                
I hope that as many of you as possible will be able to join us.  

 
 

Newsletter No.36    

One Way System                                                                                                         
As a polite reminder please ensure that you follow the one way system at 
the end of the school day. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Reports  
You will be receiving your child’s annual report today, please fill in the 
comment sheet and return to school in the envelope provided.  
 
Retirement Assembly  
We are saying goodbye at the end of term to Mrs 
Surgeon and Mrs Beasley as they are both retiring 
with an impressive 54 years of service to St. Paul’s 
between them. There will be a special assembly on 
Monday at 3.00pm in the school hall, I hope that 
you will be able to join us to say thank you for all of 
their hard work and dedication over the years.  
 
Mr Westwood  
We are saying goodbye to Mr Westwood tomorrow, as he will be taking up 
his new post before the end of the term. Totally dedicated to his job; Mr 
Westwood will be joining Year 6 on their residential over the weekend. I 
am sure that you will join me in wishing him the very best in his new role.  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

90% 96% 97% 

96% 95% 96% 93% 

YN  Oliver Murphy 

YR Ajeet Basrai 

Y1 Ava Sawers 

Y2 Eric Brinza 

Y3 Abigail Crosby 

Y4 Charlie Geddes 

Y5 Seth Pittaway 

Y6 Blessing Karunwi 

Principal Awards  

95%

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Phoebe Partridge Brayden Unitt 

Top Times Tables 
Class  

Top Spellings Class  

Year 3 Year 3 

 
Don’t forget that  

Ice— Cream Friday’s are back ! 
 

7th July School Report’s sent home 

8th July Reception Class Worship 

13th July Foundation Stage Garden 
Party 
Reception Class Graduation 

20th July Year 6 Leaver’s Service 

22nd July Year 6 Leaver’s Breakfast 
School closes for the  
Summer holidays 

5th 
September  

Start of Autumn Term  
2022-2023 

21st 
October 

School closes for Half Term 

31st 
October 

School re-opens 

16th 
December 

School closes for Christmas 
holiday 

3rd January 
2023 

School reopens for Spring 
Term 

17th 
February 

School closes for half term 

27th 
February 

School re-opens 

31st March School closes for Easter 
holiday 

17th April School reopens for Summer 
Term 

26th May School closes for Half Term 

12th June School re-opens 

25th July School closes for Summer 
holidays 


